
 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

 October 14th –  

Monthly meeting at Mt. Level 

Missionary Baptist Church 

(3pm) 

  

 November 11th – 

 Monthly meeting at 

Northeast Baptist Church 

(3pm) 

 

 December 9th – 

 Christmas Social and 

monthly meeting at 

Morehead Avenue Baptist 

Church (3pm) 

  
 

    

 

 
 

DCYM Keeps on Moving 

 

City-Wide Youth Revival 
2012 

 

  

 The 2nd Annual City-Wide Youth revival 

was hosted by Morning Star Missionary Baptist 

Church on July 9th from 6:30pm to 8:30pm. 

Both past and current DCYM youth officers 

participated.  4th Vice President Alex Alford 

stepped forward to serve as the presider for 

the service. Former 3rd Vice President Lynette 

Spearman provided prayer and 2nd Vice 

President Myles Harris presented the welcome. 

The Revival was blessed with great sounds of 

praise from the Heritage of Praise Youth 
Fellowship Choir.  Kiyana Watts, 1st Vice 

President, was also on hand to introduce the 

evening’s guest speaker, Rev. Charles Barnes, 

“I looked for someone among 
them who would build up the 
wall and stand before me in 
the gap on behalf of the land 
so I would not have to destroy 
it, but found no one.” 
(Ezekiel 22:30) 

who is pastor of Morehead 

Avenue Baptist Church.  

Rev. Barnes reminded us all 

of why we’re are needed to 
“stand in the gap.”                    

It Was Great! 
I had great fun at the revival this 

year and the one last year was a 

wonderful experience too. The music, 

praise and teachings came to 

together nicely.  The Holy Spirit was 
definitely present!     
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Next Newsletter 

Deadline: 
 

 
December 30 – for January 

Newsletter  

 

Specify “DCYM News” in the 

subject field 
    

 

We’re pressing forward with 
missions-in-action!  Feel free 
come on out and join us. 
 
 

Editor’s Contact 

Information: 
 

Myles Harris 

 

E-mail:   

mylesharris@earthlink.net 
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Other News  

  What is DCYM? 

The Durham County Youth Missionary Department, also referred to 

as DCYM, is part of the Durham County Missionary Union.  The 

Durham County Missionary Union is a member of the Woman’s 

Baptist Home and Foreign Missionary Convention of North Carolina, 

which is an auxiliary to the General Baptist State Convention of 

North Carolina, Inc.  The goal of DCYM is to promote missions, 

Christian education, and a spirit of missionary endeavors among 

youth within Durham County. 

 

  

Please come out and join us for the installation of new 

officers for the 2012 – 2013 year on Sunday, October 14th at 

3:00 p.m. at Mt. Level Missionary Baptist Church. 

 
Be blessed! 

Church News 

 
o Sunday, October 21, 2012 – Mt. Level Missionary Baptist Church will hold its 12th 

Annual Mother Daughter Fellowship Banquet at the Radisson Governor’s Inn, RTP from 

2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

o Sunday, October 28, 2012 – The Dance Ministry of Mt. Level Missionary Baptist 

Church will present its annual dance celebration at 4:00 p.m. at 316 Hebron Road in 
Durham.  The theme is “Set Free: Healed and Delivered” (Mark 5:25-34). 

You can learn more about DCYM by visiting us online at 

www.dcmu.org 


